
 
 
 
Project Overview 
The El Dorado Trail Bicycle and Pedestrian Overcrossing on Missouri Flat Road will construct a 
bicycle and pedestrian overcrossing as part of the El Dorado Trail to connect the existing El Dorado 
Trail east of Missouri Flat Road with the trail segment west of Missouri Flat Road. The overcrossing 
will be constructed of a prefabricated steel truss, rust colored finish, and a 12-foot wide concrete deck. 
 
Status 
The project received funding for planning, design, and right of way in July 2014 and construction 
funding in 2023 and 2024. The project received state and federal environmental clearance, and the 
design was completed in 2021. As suggested in public comments, the design includes aesthetic 
features representing the local history and rural character. The project construction is currently being 
funding by Congestion Mitigation and Air Quality Program (CMAQ), Active Transportation Program 
(ATP), Transportation Development Act (TDA), Regional Surface Transportation Program (RSTP), and 
Tribe Funds. 
 
Purpose and Need 
This project is included in the El Dorado County Bicycle Transportation Plan and will provide 
connection of active commercial and business areas; increasing non-motorized access to jobs, 
services and schools; and, improve safety for the traveling public. 
 
Total Project Cost & Construction 
Total Cost: $7,857,621 
Anticipated Construction Start: August 2024 and Completion: June 2025 

                                        
The El Dorado County Department of Transportation 2024 CIP is available online on the El Dorado County 
website at: https://www.eldoradocounty.ca.gov/Land-Use/County-Projects/CIP-TIF-Program/Capital-Improvement-
Program/2024-CIP 
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